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Victoria Community School           @VictoriaCommun1 
 

June 2024 
 
Dear Colleague 

 
FIXED TERM (MATERNITY LEAVE) CLASS TEACHER 

MS1-UPS £30,000 - £41,333 pa  
 
Thank you for your interest in our fixed term, full-time teaching post(s) as a EYFS or Key Stage 1 
Class Teacher to start September 2024. 
 
Victoria Community School is rapidly improving school, on a journey to really make a difference to the 
lives of its children. Based over two sites, the school is the perfect place to ‘grow’ and develop as a 
professional and it can be an incredibly rewarding place to work. Many professionals who have 
worked at Victoria have progressed to further positions in leadership, due to the diverse needs of its 
pupils and the experience that working in our school brings. Our Nursery to Year 3 pupils are based at 
our Victoria Road Site and Year 4 to Year 6 pupils are currently based at our Orchard Site. The post 
is based at our Victoria Road site in the first instance.  
 
Whether you are looking to start your career in teaching, you are an exisiting leader looking for a new 
challenge, or whether you are an aspirant or emering leader looking for that next step, we require a 
forward-thinking practitioner who will be a beacon of exemplary classroom practice first and foremost, 
and someone who will hold high expectations of all children – believing that every child CAN! For the 
right candidate, there is the offer of paid additional leadership responsibilities to support specific 
improvement projects around school and an enhanced package of CPD/external training to support 
career progression, in addition to what we’d normally offer colleagues in school.  Our school can offer: 
 

• Hardworking colleagues who show genuine care for the children 

• Polite and respectful children who love being in school  

• A rewarding professional environment where change is embraced and where contiuous 
improvement is a common part of school life 

• A real opportunity to make a difference both personally and professionally 
.   

If you are keen to join a team committed to working together to raise the aspiration of all our pupils 
you are strongly encouraged to apply. Please submit the application form with a covering letter, 
outlining the skills, talents and experience you could bring to our school, and any Information 
concerning recent and relevant teaching experience 
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We warmly invite you to look around and see what we’re about, please contact Sarah Tompkinson on 
office@victoria.staffs.sch.uk. 
 
This School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people/vulnerable adults and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
This position is subject to a “disclosure” check under the “Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 
1974”. Further details regarding this check and Staffordshire County Council’s employment policy will 
be found within the guidance notes. 
 
Please note that completed applications should be returned to school no later than 9am on Monday 
24th June and applications should be sent by email to office@victoria.staffs.sch.uk. Interviews dates 
are to be confirmed. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L Smith 
Headteacher 
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